MUSEUM COMMITTEE - ANNUAL REPORT 1989-90

Following discussion with the National Museums of Scotland and a meeting of the Committee in June it was decided to transfer the Local Association's museum collection on permanent loan to Heriot-Watt University Civil Engineering Department by agreement with Professor Jowitt. Further discussions with the NMS relating to the holdings are currently in hand and it is expected that transfer of the artefacts will take place during the forthcoming session.

Roland A Partin

ROLAND A PAXTON CHAIRMAN MUSEUM COMMITTEE